Eustis School Department

Stratton School
65 School St., Stratton, ME 04982
Phone: (207) 246-2283
Fax: (207) 246-6598

January 11, 2023

Dear Parents:

It's hard to believe that over a third of the school year has gone by. It always seems that things go
by in the blink of an eye! In the second trimester, we look forward to the Ski-Skate program
beginning for students in Grade 1 — 8. The Student Wellness Committee is hoping to plan a Winter
Field Day as well. Please stay tuned for more information about this fun event!

Stratton School works hard to foster a rich learning environment that focuses on the core elements
of education while enhancing the school day with experiential learning opportunities.

We are excited to get the Girls and Boys Basketball season underway as well as a Cheering Club
and an Alpine Ski Team. Please help your athletes to foster good habits of sleep, nutrition, and
academic excellence.

Winter NWEA testing will take place from January 17-31, 2023.

Attendance is also crucial. If you can hold off on appointments until after school or on vacations,
that is a plus. Please keep your child home if they are sick, but if they are able to be here, please
make that happen.

Important things to note:

- On Ski-Skate days, there will not be an AFTERNOON Eustis bus run at 2:30. Students
that normally ride the Eustis bus will need to be picked up at school.

- There is an Early Release Day on January 18, 2023. Stuudents will be served lunch
and dismissed at 11:30.

Thank you for your continued support in making your child’s education successful.
Teamwork makes the dreamwork!

Yours in Education,
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Tabitha I. Emery
Principal



